

Engineering Department

City of La Crosse 400 La Crosse Street La Crosse, WI 54601-3396 608) 789-7505 FAX (608) 789-8184

January 2, 2018

PROJECT:

2017-2018 SIDEWALK SNOW

REMOVAL

To the Board of Public Works

Dear Board of Public Works Members:

The following proposals were received for the **2017-2018 Sidewalk Snow** Removal:

<u>Proposal</u>

MIDWEST ROLL-OFF, INC. ONALASKA, WISCONSIN

\$2.00 Per Linear Foot

Strupp trucking & Excavation Onalaska, Wisconsin

\$2.50 Per Linear Foot

The City Engineer recommends awarding the proposal to **Midwest Roll-Off, Inc.** in the amount of \$2.00 Per Linear Foot.

Sincerely,

Randy Turtenwald, P.E.

City Engineer

RT:kn